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Highlights ï May 2017  



BC Chamber AGM ï May 2017  

·AVCOC represented at AGM by President ï Brad 
Minton & Executive Director Bill Collette  
 

·Bill presented AVCOCôs Policy Recommendation 
on the Asia Pacific Gateway Initiative with a 
focus on the importance of the Port Alberni 
Trans - Shipment Hub (PATH).  
 

·Policy was endorsed by a wide majority of 
delegates in the room setting the stage for the 
BC Chamber to work closely with the Provincial 
Government on this initiative.  



Ambassador program version 2.17  



Ambassadors  

· For many years now the AV Chamber of Commerce 
has coordinated an óAmbassador Programô whereby 
many volunteers work in various areas throughout 
the Valley to help promote it. Key areas are:  
 

Å Cathedral Grove up to 4 people everyday early June 
through Mid - September  
 

Å Frances Barkley ï everyday early June through Mid -
September. For this year we did NOT participate on 
the Ucluelet  runs due to capacity issues on the FB  
 

Å Mobile Visitor Center ï Trailer to various key 
locations including Harbour  Quay, Stamp Falls, 
McLean Mill, Multiplex, Campgrounds and other  



June 2017  



June 2017  
 

· June of 2017 saw us fully committed to the Canada 150 
Sponsored TRI - CONIC CHALLENGE.  

 

· We were at several Island Events promoting our three ï day 
Staged Triathlon aimed at promoting Port Alberniôs heritage 
while at the same time focusing on a fit and healthy 
community.  

 

· Estimated hours put in by ED Bill Collette in advance of the 
event was about 1000 ï personal time.  

 

· Others helping Bill out were staff members Dara/Valerie & 
Jodi. Bill was also supported by a team of volunteers 
including: Jennifer Collette (many hours), Robin Nadig, Dr. 
Owen Brown, David Whitworth, Susan Roth, Marilyn Oldfield, 
Sarah Jones, Jan Lavertu and many others  

 



June 2017  



Chamber dinner meeting 06.21.17  

· For the first time ever the Chamber of Commerce held our 
monthly dinner meeting at the McLean Mill  

 
· Attended by more than 70 people the event was not only 

our first but also the first event held at the McLean Mill 
under the guide of the MMS  

 
· This picture while a bit ódarkô was used by the McLean Mill 

Society to promote the venue and it led to other events for 
the venue  

 
· The event included Wine set up outside for people coming 

from the parking lot or the Speeder.  
 
· The ED for the Nanaimo Chamber of Commerce was at that 

event and continues to talk about it today as one of the 
best heôs ever been to.  




